
Current report No. 20/2014 

Subject: Postponement of The Witcher 3: Wild Hunt release 

Legal basis: Art. 56 section 1 item 5 – updates 

In relation to Current Report no. 11/2014 of 5 June 2014 the Management Board of CD PROJEKT 

S.A., headquartered in Warsaw, Jagiellońska 74, hereby announces that it had undertaken the decision 

to postpone the global release of The Witcher 3: Wild Hunt until 19 May 2015. 

 

In justifying its decision the Management Board underscores that the principal business objective of 

the CD PROJEKT RED Studio is to deliver top-quality RPGs whose technical and artistic refinement 

paves the way for commercial success. 

 

The scope and complexity of The Witcher 3: Wild Hunt, slated for simultaneous released for the Xbox 

One, PlayStation 4 and PC, has a decisive impact on the game’s development process. Having 

acknowledged the current progress and overall workload associated with ongoing adjustments and 

fine-tuning of the game, the Management Board has decided to postpone the global release of The 

Witcher 3: Wild Hunt by 12 weeks beyond its previously announced release date. 

 
Disclaimer: 

This English language translation has been prepared solely for the convenience of English speaking readers. 

Despite all the efforts devoted to this translation, certain discrepancies, omissions or approximations may exist. 

In case of any differences between the Polish and the English versions, the Polish version shall prevail. CD 

PROJEKT, its representatives and employees decline all responsibility in this regard. 


